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The Music Library's services to be fully restored on Monday 1/13

  
The Music Library is delighted to announce that it will resume normal operations on Monday, January 13 with all
services being provided once again in the Music Library space. As a result of water damage from a broken pipe on
the second floor of Sterling Memorial Library in December, circulation staff and operations were temporarily moved
to the Lecture Hall. All services will be fully restored, including access to sound and video recordings. Visitors to the
library should be aware that there will still be some painting and clean-up underway for a few more days, in case
there are any sensitivities to odors from paint or cleaning materials.
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